Ipswich Little Theatre

Griffin Awards in Memory of Judy Grant
&
The Griffin Incentive Awards

The Griffin Awards are donated by Ross Grant and family in memory of Judy Grant, a long-serving member of ILT, in
acknowledgement of Judy’s love of, and commitment to, Ipswich Little Theatre Society Inc.

In addition to other roles, including acting, Judy served three terms as President (1975-76, 1997-99 and 2006-09) for a
total of nine years. She acquitted herself with distinction, exercising her great gift for diplomacy. In recognition of her
outstanding contribution to ILT she was awarded Honorary Life Membership in 2009.

The recipients of the Griffin Awards — up to five per year — are at the discretion of the President, based on nominations
received from members of the Administrative Committee.

Any adult member of the Society, from either main house theatre or any one of our subsidiary groups, is eligible for
nomination for a Griffin Award. The awards recognize a significant contribution beyond the expectation of that person’s
position, conspicuous initiative or personal growth.

Any member of Young Theatricals, STroupe, Junior Theatre or Little Players is eligible for a Griffin Incentive Award.

NOMINATION FORM

Nominee Name

Type of Award

Area of Activity

Reason for Nomination
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selected)
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Please make sure that the completed form is with the ILT President no later than the November Admin Meeting




